
Single-use plastic

In 2022, NSW is banning certain single-use plastics.

Single-use  
plastic straws*, 

stirrers and cutlery

Lightweight plastic 
shopping bags

From 1 June

Single-use plastic 
plates and bowls

Expanded 
polystyrene

foodware

Learn more at dpie.nsw.gov.au/plastics-ban

*Exemptions will apply for providing a plastic straw for people with a disability or medical need.

From 1 November


